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IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING  
POINT OF SALE IMPROVEMENTS 

 
 

If you own or operate a gasoline dispensing facility and are making 
changes to your card reading system to comply with security 
measures, you may need to submit an application to modify your 
current Air Quality Permit. 
 
If you are replacing at least half of your dispensers, you must apply 
for a new permit.  To apply for a new permit, you need to fill out forms 
G100 and GDF100 and submit them to the Air District. You can find 
these forms on our website at www.airquality.org.  
 
Please keep in mind that it may take up to six months to receive 
your permit once you submit your application.  Apply as soon as 
possible if you plan to replace dispensers as part of a card reading 
upgrade. 
 
Replacing your dispensers before you are issued a new permit is a 
violation and results in fines. Please contact the Sacramento 
Metropolitan Air Quality Management District if you have any 
questions or need assistance.  You can call 916-874-4800 and ask to 
speak with our permitting department or send us an e-mail at 
sacvapor@airquality.org. 
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